

Wed, Jun 4

REDACTED

Thu, Jun 5

REDACTED

0930 - telecon with Phil Zamora - a letter from Paul Boudreau to Chris Daly is in the works to propose a joint panel. Phil has spoken to Cheryl and they are receptive to the idea. I passed this on to Bill.

REDACTED

- called Cheryl Benjamin re: REDACTED status of Whites Point

REDACTED

Sun, Jun 8/03

REDACTED

Mon, Jun 9/03

REDACTED

- LMF Buxton - he wants a meeting re: blasting plan
- called A. Singleton - she hopes to set up a meeting with proponent tomorrow to clarify EC's queries

REDACTED

- Phil Zamora phone call - DFO has rec'd letter from Buxton asking for details of blasting calculations - Buxton wants a meeting with DFO, NSDEL (Petrie) and CEAA

REDACTED

- returned call to Lisa Mitchell REDACTED She is a lawyer representing citizens on Digby Neck.

- Lisa Mitchell calls - advised her to call Phil Z., and that he is looking into situation with Jim Ross' phone and e-mail. She is representing the project's opponents and wants to ensure they know their rights and opportunities for participation. She is very well versed in CEAA and provincial EA. She asked questions about scope and joint review.

REDACTED

Tue, Jun 10

REDACTED

- lots of mulling over of Nova Stone Quarry situation
0945 - call from Paul Buxton - confirmed he is seeking a meeting to discuss lack of progress on the EA, and the blasting plan. There is no MOU and he can't pin DFO down on timing of scope. would like some senior people to attend. Now has an opportunity to bid on Hwy 217 upgrading worth \$60K, but unable to because blasting plan not approved. Told him I would try to arrange a meeting in the next week or two.

REDACTED

- more thinking about Whites Point

REDACTED

or

wed, Jun 11

REDACTED

- review Phil's draft letter to Buxton re: Blasting Plan meeting and model calculations

REDACTED

Thu, Jun 12

REDACTED

- Phil Zamora calls re: latest letter to Buxton. He is in the road until Jun 20.

REDACTED

Fri, Jun 13

REDACTED

t

REDACTED

ournal_2003.txt

Tue, Jul 29

REDACTED

wed, Jul 30

REDACTED

- Phil Zamora calls - they have rec'd advice from Denis Wright that iBlast model is for open water, not explosives used on land. They should use the table provided in the DFO Explosives Guidelines. It seems that if proponent were to modify the plan, it could be acceptable to DFO and they would be in a position to enable the provincial approval. Are seeking CEAA's thoughts.

REDACTED

- called Bruce Young to discuss Phil Zamora's enquiry - Bruce is in agreement that DFO should hold off on the blasting plan review.

- called Phil Zamora to discuss DFO approach - they still plan to respond to the request for blasting set-back calculations, but will run a draft by CEAA.

REDACTED

Thu, Jul 31

REDACTED

- Whites Point - discuss proposed DFO letter to Paul Buxton with Phil. Urged him to hold off or not send. He will send draft for discussion.

REDACTED

Fri, Aug 1

REDACTED

Sat, Aug 2

Page 32

=====

REDACTED

Mon, Aug 4/03

REDACTED

Tue, Aug 5

REDACTED

Wed, Aug 6

REDACTED

Thu, Aug 7

REDACTED

REDACTED

- a few calls on whites Point - DFO nervous about 3.9 Ha quarry
- with Paulette to "sort" whites Point file into HQ file categories

REDACTED

Fri, Aug 8

REDACTED